
TOWNSHIP OF NEWPORT 
ELETRONIC VOTING SYSTEM TEST 

 

Notice is hereby given that a public test required 

by Wis. Stats. 5.84 will be conducted on Town of 

Newport voting equipment at 3:30 P.M. on 

Monday, August 05, 2024, at the Newport Town 

Hall (located at N9236 Town Hall Road).  

The test is for the Spring Office Election to be held 

on Tuesday, August 13, 2024. This testing is open 

to the public.  

Contact the Town Clerk at 608-340-2129 for more 

information. 

Christene Graap 
Newport Town Clerk 
 
 
 


